
July 2022 Monthly News Letter 

 

Good morning, everyone!  Just wanted all to save the date of August 13th for a dinner run.  Bill is 

checking on a location in Darien that has a room upstairs and overlooks the water, sounds like a 

beautiful evening of fun! We would leave from Richmond Hill.  More information to come on specific 

place and time. 

Also, I would like to thank everyone that joined us this past weekend at Nector in Bluffton for breakfast 

it was a great ride and the food was excellent.  I hope all enjoyed. 

Just a quick update to all our members, the board is approving a new website that will be launched soon 

as well as keeping our Facebook page updated; any suggestions on what you would like to see is 

appreciated and can be sent to me at lsantangelo63@gmail.com and I will pass them along to Les our IT 

specialist.   

I also posted about an event in October; in Columbia SC hosted by the club there and a chili cook-off.  If 

anyone wants more information let me know.  Music, food and a lot of fun from what I am told. 

Finally, just a thought….when we have our dinners I‘d like to know if anyone is interested in playing a 

game? Izzy and I have always loved playing Left, Right, Center.  All you need is 3 one-dollar bills and luck!  

No one is really out of the game until the last dollar is in the pot.  I was thinking we could split the pot 

with the club and the winner to help build funds for future events and projects.  

Thank you for your time in reading this and I look forward to seeing a lot of people at our next event. 

 

Lisa Santangelo 

President 
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